
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  Celebration Awards go to children who have been: 
 Reflective; Resourceful; Resilient; Collaborative; Creative and Curious 

 

 
 

 

 

School Attendance by Class  
(Our whole school target for 2016-17 is 97.5% Last year we achieved 96.5%) 

 

Comets 94%     Satellites 97%      Endeavour 95%      Enterprise 95.7% 
 

Whole School Attendance this week is 95.65%  
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Comets Thomas Van Dop, Leo lambaise and Olivia Knowles. 

Satellites Holly Lewis. 

Endeavour  Lewis Spurdin, Lily Osborne, Ebony Lewis, Mia Clarke, Isabella McGregor,  

                   Kai Lewis, Harry Debenham and Rio Arai 

Enterprise Marley Reynolds, Demi Sadler, Abbi Lewis, Phoebe Crowhurst 

                   and Maddi Allison. 

Gold Stars 

Orla Scott, Casey Lewis, Jack Howard, Max Crowhurst, Holly Lewis, Phoebe Crowhurst 

and Demi Sadler. 

 

Accelerated Reader 

Bronze  

Silver  Mia Burtenshaw-Moppett, Nate Middleton-Thomas 

Gold  Rio Arai  

Platinum Lily Osborne. 

Silver Badge Dean Cain, Thomas Van Dop, Isobel Horsfall, Mia Clarke, 

                     Isabella McGregor, Sylvie Fallas,  

Gold Badge Jack Macare-Cook, Phoebe Crowhurst and Demi Sadler.  

 

Next time you are in school please look at the children’s work on display in the 

reception area. 

 

 

 

 

Year End Awards We invite all parents to join us in our end of year Achievements 2017 

Ceremony on Friday 21st July. All the children will be participating in the ceremony which 

begins at 1 pm.  This is an opportunity to celebrate the year’s learning, award prizes and say 

a fond farewell to our leavers.  Do come and join us at this special event.  Doors will open 

at 12.45 pm and we would ask you to be seated by 12.55 pm for a prompt 1 pm start.  Due 

to health and safety restrictions, seats are limited to 2 per family.  Unfortunately, we are 

not able to provide a crèche and due to limited space, we would ask that pushchairs are left 

outside.  Thank you. 

 

 

 



This week in Enterprise Enterprise has been an interesting class this week, with new 

children coming into the class during our transition taster sessions. It has been an exciting 

time with children working really hard to adapt. This week has also seen the existing 

Enterprise class work on their creation stories, which have been varied and fascinating. The 

pupils have also been sharpening their technical and creative skills through making their own 

short films on the Ipad’s, with impressive results.  

 

School Reports Your child will receive their end of year report today. If you would like 

to discuss any aspect of it, please make an appointment to see the class teacher. 

 

 

Whole School Trip We have our fingers crossed it won’t rain and too much sun brings 

the risk of sunburn and dehydration. Please ensure your child is suitably dressed for the 

weather; a sunhat is vital. Sunscreen should be applied prior to coming to school and should 

be sent in for application during the day. If the day is really warm then extra drinks are 

imperative.  If rain is forecast then please send a waterproof as well. Also, if your child is 

having a school packed lunch, please remember to provide a lunch box and bag/rucksack. The 

children will all be carrying their own lunch, sunscreen etc. and we recommend a small 

rucksack rather than a plastic bag as this will get very sticky if it is warm. 
 

Hilltop Residential Last week saw Enterprise go on a 3 day residential trip to Sheringham.  

For many of the children this was their first real trip away from home. 

Further to this, they were constantly challenged in terms of the physical demands of the 

activities and the levels of independence required. However, we're delighted to report that 

the children were a great credit to the school and their families, constantly displaying 

resilience and a positive attitude. Children and staff alike have returned with memories that 

will last for years to come.  
 

 

After School Club and Breakfast Club have both proved popular again this year. I 

am delighted to be able to inform you that both will run next year. Breakfast Club runs from 

7.30 a.m. and After School Club is available until 6p.m. Booking forms with further details 

re. costs are available on our website and from the School Office. Please be advised that 

bookings should be made at least a week in advance to ensure a place. Bookings can also be 

made in advance for the half term or term.  

 

Transition As you know, on Tuesday the children moved to their new classes ready for 

the new school year.  The children have settled in quickly which is good to see. Inevitably, 

one or two children have found the move more challenging however, they too will be settled 

by the end of term and all classes will ‘hit the ground running’ in September. 
 

Endeavour Swimming Lessons commence on Wednesday 13th September.  Please look 

out for the letter being sent home with further details. 
 

 

The Year End Next week is the final week of a busy school term and year and I would 

like to thank you all for your ongoing support for the school and the children. I would 



particularly like to thank our parent volunteers who come in to school every week to help and 

those of you who have helped on school trips. You all make such a difference; thank you. My 

thanks must also go to our wonderful Friends who organise and run the fundraising events 

which help us provide the ‘extras’ for your children.  
 

Much work goes on ‘behind the scenes’ at school and I would like to thank our governors for 

their continuing support. The work load is immense and Government expectations of them 

are high; it is easy to forget they too are volunteers. 
 

Lastly, I would like to thank the staff. They ‘go the extra mile’ for your children and I cannot 

commend their professionalism and work highly enough.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your Diary  
Monday 17th July – Whole School Trip to Banham Zoo 

Tuesday 18th July – New Reception children’s Teddy Bears Picnic 

Friday 21st July –  Whole School Assembly 

Friday 21st July – Terms finishes at 2 p.m. 

Friday 21st July – Bawburgh Youth Club  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Duck Race Thank you to everyone who came to support us by buying drinks and ‘yummies’ 

at our refreshment stall.  A total of £111 was raised for the school. 

End of Year Celebration Assembly Our usual Friday Morning Celebration Assembly 

will be replaced by the year end Awards Ceremony (see above) 


